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The Committee met and discussed the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards. The Committee and City staff
discussed alternative award ideas as well as how the awards could be presented to the recipients
during the COVID-19 pandemic. The Committee chose to continue with the framed photographs for
the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards. The Committee agreed to purchase the awards for the winners of
the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards and then will look at presenting these awards to the recipients in
January, 2021. The Committee will further discuss at their next meeting.

The Committee approved the expenditure of funds from the Heritage Barrie Committee Cost Centre
#1025 501000 in an amount not to exceed $2500.00 for expenditures related to the 2020 Heritage
Barrie Awards.

Replacement Heritage Barrie Award - 134 Blake Street

T. Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding a replacement Heritage Barrie Award for 134 Blake
Street. He advised that the recipients had inquired about the potential of receiving a replacement
framed photograph as their picture has sustained some damage. The Committee discussed and
agreed to replace the framed photograph for 134 Blake Street.

The Committee approved the expenditure of funds from the Heritage Barrie Committee Cost Centre
#1025 501000 in an amount not to exceed $500.00 for expenditures to replace the Heritage Award
(picture and frame) for the property located at 134 Blake Street.
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HERITAGE BARRIE AWARDS

The Committee met and discussed the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards. The Committee and City staff discussed
alternative award ideas as well as how the awards could be presented to the recipients during the COVID-19
pandemic. The Committee chose to continue with the framed photographs for the 2020 Heritage Barrie
Awards. The Committee agreed to purchase the awards for the winners of the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards
and then will look at presenting these awards to the recipients in January, 2021. The Committee will further
discuss at their next meeting.

The Committee approved the expenditure of funds from the Heritage Barrie Committee Cost Centre #1025
501000 in an amount not to exceed $2500.00 for expenditures related to the 2020 Heritage Barrie Awards.

Replacement Heritage Barrie Award - 134 Blake Street
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T. Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding a replacement Heritage Barrie Award for 134 Blake Street.
He advised that the recipients had inquired about the potential of receiving a replacement framed photograph
as their picture has sustained some damage. The Committee discussed and agreed to replace the framed
photograph for 134 Blake Street.

The Committee approved the expenditure of funds from the Heritage Barrie Committee Cost Centre #1025
501000 in an amount not to exceed $500.00 for expenditures to replace the Heritage Award (picture and
frame) for the property located at 134 Blake Street.
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